
Government of the District of Columbia 
Department of Transportation 

 
 

 
 

District Department of Transportation | 250 M Street, SE, Washington, DC 20003 | 202.673.6813 | ddot.dc.gov 
 

February 16, 2022 
 
Bradley Ashton Thomas 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5E 
Email: 5E05@dc.gov  
 
NOI# 22-62-TOA 
  
Re: Installation of Residential Permit Parking Signs in ANC 5E 
 
Dear Chairperson Thomas: 
 
Pursuant to the "Administrative Procedure Amendment Act of 2000" DC LAW 13-249 (48 DCR 3491 April 
20, 2001), the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is required to give a written notice of intent 
to modify traffic and/or parking requirements. This letter is being forwarded to you for the purpose of 
notification and solicitation of comments on our intent to implement the following in your jurisdiction. 
 
After careful evaluation of parking impacts to residential blocks in Advisory Neighborhood Commission 
5E, DDOT intends to install Residential Permit Parking (RPP) signage on the east and west side of the 200 
block of Seaton Place, N.E. (subject to adjustment based on adjacent land-use). 
 

• The signs will restrict parking between Monday – Friday 7:00 am – 8:30 pm. 
  

All comments on this subject matter must be filed in writing, not later than thirty days (30) after the 
date of this notice with the District Department of Transportation, Transportation Operations 
Administration, 250 M Street, SE, Washington, DC 20003. 
 
If you would like to check the status of this Notice of Intent (NOI), please visit DDOT’s website at 
https://ddot.dc.gov/service/ddot-notice-intent.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Haley Peckett, AICP 
Interim Associate Director 
Parking and Ground Transportation 
District Department of Transportation 
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